
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
OF THE GOVERNING BODY 
OF THE CITY OF BLANCO 

 
April 22, 2025 
1:30 – 2:30 PM 

 
At City Hall and by TEAMS meeting  
300 Pecan Street, Blanco, Texas 78606 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of City Council of the City of Blanco may be in attendance 
at City Hall by TEAMS meeting initiated at City Hall for a kick-off meeting presented by Langford 
Community Management (grant writer) for the Resilient Communities Grant sponsored by the GLO.  This 
kick-off will discuss the grant and the comprehensive plan and associated activities. 

No action by the City Council shall be taken at this meeting. 

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the above Notice of Meeting of the Governing Body of 
the City of Blanco is a true and correct copy of said Notice and that I posted a true and correct copy of 
said Notice in the window in the City Hall of said City of Blanco, Texas at a place convenient and readily 
accessible to the general public at all times and said Notice was posted on the 18th day of April 2025 
before 1:30 pm and remained so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of 
the meeting. 

 
 
 
_______________________ 
Laurie Cassidy, City Secretary 


